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“If a child cannot learn in the way we teach – we must teach in a way the child can
learn”.
I offer this quote as a reminder of Centennial School’s commitment to your child.  At
Centennial School, we use a collaborative response model to provide learning strategies for each
learner.  The underlying premise is that we provide timely, targeted, and systematic interventions
for all students who demonstrate need.  Our approach is to provide the needed support and
interventions at a level that allows for student success.
For interventions to be successful, our learning team members collaborate ensuring that all
students are receiving instruction that best meets their learning needs.
Staff at Centennial School work hard to evaluate and adjust their teaching to better meet the needs
of these students.  Our Student Support Team and outstanding Educational Assistants provide
additional support to individualize instruction and bridge the gaps in student learning. On a weekly
basis, we discuss student learning needs and focus our conversations around finding strategies
that lead to better learning for each student.  Collaborative Response is about the learning team
working together to ensure we are doing everything we can to help students meet the learning
outcomes.  The next valuable step is working closely with parents to prescribe home learning which
will support learning.  Thank you for your role in helping us meet our goal of helping students be
the best that they can be.  I have included this link
(https://www.learnalberta.ca/content/mychildslearning/ ) to grade specific information about what
your child is learning and what resources are available to help them be successful.  As always,  if
you have any questions about your child's learning or progress please do not hesitate to contact us
here at the school.

All the best, 
D. DeMone 



Mrs. Jane Gusdal
Inclusion Coach



Mrs. Gloria Rogers
Indigenous Support Worker



Self- Care Matters!!!!

Self-care means taking care of yourself so that you can be healthy, you can be well, you can
do your job, you can help and care for others, and you can do all the things you need to and
want to accomplish in a day.

Self -care is important for everyone, including children. Daily self-care practices can lead to
an increase in happiness, optimism, energy, physical health, concentration, curiosity and
exploration, and positive mental health.

Types of self care include:
Physical - exercise, sleep, eating healthy foods, drinking enough water, deep breathing,
personal hygiene practices, stretching, 
Mental - learning a new skill, reading, art & crafts, hobbies, listening to music, organizing
something, games
Emotional - writing about your thoughts and feelings, meditating/prayer, talking to a trusted
person, affirmations, doing something relaxing
Social -  spending time with friends and family, participating in social activities, saying “no”
to something, setting and protecting boundaries, asking for help

Play is one of the best ways to incorporate all the types of self-care. Play is also a fantastic
regulation activity and is what children do best.

Try to incorporate one activity from each type of self-care into your day.  Even 5 minutes a
couple of times a day can have a huge impact on one’s ability to cope and manage with
daily life. 

For more information about self-care and managing stress please email me or contact me
at the school.

Ms. Kandice Wynia
Family School Liaison Worker
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